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Dear Families, 

 

In the continuing efforts to keep our students and staff safe, Cumberland County 

Schools has partnered with Interquest Detection Canines. The dogs will be visiting 

each school randomly, twice a month the remainder of this school year and the 

upcoming school year. The dogs will be visiting all school properties and parking lots 

where applicable. The dogs are very docile and will never single out a student. The 

dogs are trained to find various drugs (illegal and legal), guns, ammunition and 

alcohol. If something illegal is found, discipline will be issued based on Cumberland 

County School Board Policy and potential criminal charges may be filed by local law 

enforcement. Should you have any questions about this newly implemented program 

please contact me at 931-484-6135. 

 

 

 

Bo Magnusson 

 

Director of Emergency Management and Security 

 


